
From: Jenny Lapham
To:
Subject: LGOIMA - Freedom Camping - Thomas Burns Carpark
Date: Friday, 3 May 2019 01:22:00 p.m.

Dear 
 
I refer to your e-mail of 10 April 2019 to Sharon Bodeker requesting the following information
 
 
How often have parking wardens been checking the park which is for freedom campers at night
in central Dunedin?
 
Response:   The Thomas Burns carpark has been patrolled nightly since it opened to freedom
campers (1/11/18). These enforcement patrols are carried out by Armourguard Security on our
behalf.
During the period of December to the end of April we have also employed Community Rangers
to provide camping education/information at freedom campsites including Thomas Burns.  These
visits generally occurred in the early evening. Community Rangers are not warranted officers and
do not issue infringement notices.
 
What times of day?
 
Response: Enforcement officers patrol between 1 am  and 4 am  so it is obvious that people
encountered are overnight camping
 
How many tickets have been issued for camper type vehicles?
 
Response: Only 2 infringement notices have been issued at the Thomas Burns carpark since 1
November 2018.
 
How many have been paid?
 
Response: One has been paid, and we are awaiting payment for the other.  A reminder notice
has been sent.
 
 
Regards
 
 
 
 




